
Marburg, den 23. September 2020

Information about the optional extension of the SoSe 2020 - semester ticket (in form 
of an "Intermins-Semester Ticket".

Dear students,

The state of Hesse has granted corona-related students in Hesse the option of remaining 
enrolled for one month longer for the summer semester so that corona-related (postponed)
examinations can still be taken in October without having to enroll for the winter semester 
2020/2021.

The AStA Marburg and the Philipps-Universität Marburg would like to offer you students 
the possibility to optionally extend your SoSe2020 semester ticket by one month (in form 
of an "interim semester ticket"). This is especially useful to reach examination locations 
with low barriers and climate friendly. 

If you would like to make use of it, please proceed as follows:
1. transfer the proportionate amount (1/6 of the SoSe2020 semester ticket price excl. 
nextbike share) of 30,99€ to the following account:

Recipient: Philipps-University Marburg 
IBAN: EN 30 5335 0000 0000 0001 08 
(at the Sparkasse Marburg-Biedenkopf)
Purpose: Semester ticket extension SoSe 2020, name of the semester ticket holder

 The amount is made up as follows:
    
     RMV: 20,18€
     NVV: 1,66€
     DB long distance traffic: 8,61€
     VGWS: 0,54€
     Nextbike: The company Nextbike kindly waives a proportionate amount.

2. you contact the student secretariat of the university 
(studierendensekretariat@verwaltung.uni-marburg.de) in writing (mail or e-mail) and 
inform them that you want to make use of the optional possibility of purchasing an interim
semester ticket. However, this is only possible if you have already received official 
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confirmation of the extension of your enrollment period from the Registrar's Office. With 
your request, you will also submit proof of your transfer of the 31.01€ fee for the interim 
semester ticket (bank statement or confirmation of transfer or payment). The deadline for 
the last possible receipt of the application is Tuesday, September 28, 2020.

3. the student secretariat will check this proof and, if it is positive, send you an interim 
semester ticket and a letter confirming the extension of the semester ticket. You must 
always carry this certificate with you when you travel in October 2020 and be able to 
present it at the ticket control (in addition to your identity card). Also the old semester 
ticket from SoSe2020 should always be carried along.  The interim semester ticket is then 
valid until 31.10.2020. 

Should there still be problems with conductors: Have the ticket inspectors issue you a fare 
supplement, do not pay the fine on the train and contact the AStA traffic department 
immediately by mail (including scan/copy of the semester ticket, the proof of renewal and 
the FPN). We will then try to settle the case in your favor.

If there are any questions regarding the scope of application or connections, please feel 
free to contact us (verkehr@asta-marburg.de)

The AStA Traffic Department, consisting of Tina Stoll and Lukas Ramsaier, wishes you a 
good trip! 


